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Route to Roots 

Delhi Public School Gurgaon, organised a cultural programme, Route to Roots, which was presented by 

the students of Jamuna and Jhelum house in the school auditorium on Friday, 27th January ’23, the 

house function showcased one of the most intriguing nations in the world—India.  The theme aimed at 

helping the students to learn to value to uphold their traditions, which have been passed down from 

generation to generation. A tableau presentation took place in the Gandhi Statue area amidst the sound 

of Shloka Chanting in Sanskrit. 

The programme commenced with felicitation of Parent reps in the auditorium for their valuable 

contribution. It was followed by a soothing yoga presentation by the students highlighting its importance 

for our physical and mental well-being. The play further gave an insight into the ancient civilization, 

Vedic age, art forms and achievements of India. The theatre and the dance performances of students 

showcased the grandeur and rich heritage inherited by us. The knowledge of Indian Medical Sciences 

from ancient India, Ayurveda that has evolved from books like Sushruta Samhita and the invention of 

'Zero' was emphasized upon. Posters made by students on Saving the Environment/Earth were exhibited 

to reiterate the importance of our natural heritage and giving the message to save it. The scintillating 

Chhau dance, Kolattam, Kumaoni and Lezim dance performances held the audience spellbound.  

The programme culminated with the grand finale on the song ‘Vande Mataram’. The Director Principal, 

Ms. Aditi Misra appreciated and expressed her gratitude towards the parent reps for their unflinching 

support, to the parents for their cooperation and everyone involved in the show for their effort. She 

praised the participants for their zest, hard work and effort and said that such programmes give a 

platform to the students to showcase their talents and enhance their holistic growth.   

The event culminated with thanking all those who extended their support and commitment towards the 

success of the programme.  

 


